
This week

We are happy to announce that our new website is now live! The site is packed 
with useful information about the school, including policies, clubs, our curriculum, 
pupil voice committees, and much more. You’ll also find a calendar featuring all the 
key dates for the term, and newsletters and communications will be uploaded 
weekly. Thank you to all the staff and parents who contributed,Sioned Birchall for 
taking photos and Rheinallt Rees for filming the drone clip, which is featured on 
the site.

In addition to the website, we also have a brand-new school prospectus. The 
prospectus provides comprehensive information on all our procedures, such as 
uniform guidelines, school hours, lunch arrangements, and safeguarding 
processes. The prospectus is also on the website.


Congratulations to the four teams who represented the school this week in the 
Urdd Football Championship. Everyone put in a tremendous effort, and we’re 
thrilled that one of the teams secured second place! We look forward to travelling 
to Aberystwyth to compete in the Welsh tournament! Thank you to the staff for 
training the teams and accompanying them to the tournament.


Thank you to all the parents who attended yesterday’s presentation in the school 
hall. It was wonderful to meet several new faces and have a chat over tea and 
biscuits! Thank you to representatives from Group Ed for joining us. Remember, 
the school's weekly communications and newsletters will be sent through the 
Group Ed app, so please ensure you've downloaded it. If you need assistance, 
please contact the school.
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Y Nyth

This term we have established a Community Hub for our parents at the school, “Y Nyth". We offer 
drop-in sessions every Friday and if you have any concerns, questions or advice you are welcome to 
drop in for a chat with Mrs Rhiannydd Jones, the school's Wellbeing and Community Leader. Any 
concerns will be dealt with in a sensitive manner. IMPORTANT: Parents will need to contact the 
School’s Office to pre-book a time slot.


‘Drop In’ Support Sessions 


We also hold workshops for parents and two workshops have been organised for this month, the first 
one is training on Supporting Literacy at Home, the facilitator will be Lisa Sarracini who is the Local 
Authority's Specialist Teacher and the workshop will be at 4pm on Monday the 7th of October. 


Click here to register


The second workshop will be on Friday the 18th October at 9.15am and the facilitator will be Gareth 
Jones, a specialist teacher from the local authority. In the workshop he will offer strategies to parents 
on how to support when children are overwhelmed by anxiety. 


Click here to register 


We also have a Parents' Forum for parents of pupils who have been diagnosed with Autism and/or 
ADHD, or are in the process of receiving a diagnosis (i.e. on the Neurodevelopmental assessment 
pathway), which is a group for supporting parents, former parents, carers, grandparents. The first 
meeting will be on Thursday October 17 at 4.30. 


Parent Forum


We will also be offering 'Meet the Team' sessions during the term.


Thank you to Miss Mererid Lewis, our Additional Learning Needs Coordinator, for all her work in 

organising these activities. Details of all the workshops and the Nyth schedule are included below 
and on the school’s website. 


https://hwbwave15-my.sharepoint.com/:i:/g/personal/lewism160_hwbcymru_net/ESC4sMRn-UVCqMzV7wbais4B8-zoFyCAQK8DyggIgf1wlg?e=BIzVix
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Ug4_TzS3ZEGUCRtgHRR5k1QtrSU0x71OoXWomCfQr19UM01ZOFVYSFhPSkJKUk1GQ1hSWTA2RUZXUy4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Ug4_TzS3ZEGUCRtgHRR5k1QtrSU0x71OoXWomCfQr19UNjZORVJCWUQxMzlZTFcwNlZGRVcwUFBZRi4u
https://hwbwave15-my.sharepoint.com/:i:/g/personal/lewism160_hwbcymru_net/ERDazejqjl5OpMWkHqx1FvkBygPF7auFJFaYwgVpYAKqRw?e=gumL5b
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Pattern of the week


Next week’s pattern of the week

Rydw i’n hoffi…/Dwi’n hoffi… (I like…)


Dydw i ddim yn hoffi ( I don’t like)

Challenge


Mae’n well gen i…na (I prefer…than…)


Discussion topic of the week

Y peth pwysicaf yn y byd yw…(The most important thing in the world is…)


Song of the week

Eadyth & Endaf - Mwy o gariad


Idiom of the week

Bwrw hen wragedd a ffyn (Raining heavily)


Keeping families safe online


Here is a leaflet and accompanying video highlighting the support that's available 
for families to keep safe online.


https://hwb.gov.wales/repository/resource/
bd009b61-6502-4a16-98cb-5e461c33fa88/overview

PTA


The Parent Teacher Association will be holding a meeting on Wednesday 9th 
October at 7pm in Victoria Park pub. Everyone is welcome, especially new 
members. We are looking for a new treasurer to allow the PTA to continue, if you 
would like to volunteer for this role please come to the meeting or contact your 
class representative. We are also looking for morning Nursery and afternoon 
Nursery class representatives. Please contact reception if you can help.


https://hwb.gov.wales/repository/resource/bd009b61-6502-4a16-98cb-5e461c33fa88/overview
https://hwb.gov.wales/repository/resource/bd009b61-6502-4a16-98cb-5e461c33fa88/overview
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